
Oifig an Ard-Runai 
An Roinn Oideachais agus Scileanna 

Ms Margaret Falsey, 
Committee Secretariat, 
Committee of Public Accounts, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2, 

i / December 2017 

Dear Ms Falsey, 

Office of the Secretary General 
Department of Education and Skills 

I refer further to your letter regarding my attendance at the Committee tneeting on 16 
November last in relation to 2016 Appropriation Accounts Vote 26: Education and Skills­
Reform of Education and Training Boards/SOLAS. 

In tny reply, dated 4th Decetnber 2017, I had stated that the information sought in respect of 
the "Average working time spent by the CE and Directors in primary work locations" 
was being requested from the ETBs. The Department received responses from the ETBs and, 
following a period of further engagement, I am now in a position to provide the relevant 
details. 

A table setting out details of information as requested by the Committee is appended to this 
letter [Appendix 1]. 

I trust that this infonnation is helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sean 6 Foghlu 
Secretary General 

Sraid Maoilbhrfde, Baile Atha Cliath 1, DOl RC96, Eire 

Marlborough Street, Dublin 1, DOl RC96, Ireland 
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